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road is travelling at 60 miles an hour and the vehicle exiting the village 
lane is a large van or lorry, slowly pulling motocross vehicles and 
unable to accelerate fast enough to avoid a collision with vehicles 
coming up behind them from the Stratford direction. That is if they 
are turning left. If the vehicles happen to be turning right from the 
small hamlet lane or going straight over the crossroads in the 
direction of Balscote village the danger is even more acute.
We know you have already seen the photographs below but please 
for a moment just imagine all those enormous vehicles traversing the 
tiny country lanes around Hornton and Wroxton Heath. The danger 
they present to cyclists, walkers, other road users, wildlife. Before you 
make your decision, I would implore you to drive across the junction 
with the A422, around the small lanes of Wroxton Heath and Hornton 
and along the main road from Stratford to Banbury and see for 
yourselves how dangerous an influx of large vehicles on such a huge 
scale would be. Would it really be serving the best interests of the 
community to encourage international visitors on such a scale? 
Drivers who may not be used to the geography of the area or indeed 
the different skill sets that are required to drive large vehicles through 
very small country lanes and across very fast A roads.
We would be extremely concerned for the safety of the joggers, the 
dog walkers, the cyclists and the drivers. The area is extremely 
popular with young people working towards their Duke of Edinburgh 
Awards, especially because of the location of the Scout Camping 
Amenity at Horley. Hundreds of children from local schools and 
beyond use the lanes around Hornton and Wroxton to practice 
Orienteering skills. Tudor Hall School, Sibford School and Bloxham 
School as well as many others in the Oxfordshire and Warwickshire 
School districts use the area for their Duke of Edinburgh Students all 
year round. The safety of all these children will be compromised 
because of one person’s business enterprise that will not be creating 
jobs for the area or providing a resource, just lining her pockets and 
destroying an area of historic and natural importance.
We are sure you have studied in depth the topography of the land in 
question, but I couldn’t see any mention of the importance of Ridge 
and Furrow patterns across the area. Just a mile or so away this 
archaeological feature is extremely apparent, in Arlescote, Horely and 
Ratley. Given the historic value of Edgehill and the surrounding areas 
I would be surprised if there were absolutely no evidence of medieval 
patterns which are protected agricultural features. Planning 
Permission in a village in Warwickshire was refused as recently as 
2019 because of their existence which represented a non-designated 
heritage asset and also contributed to the agricultural setting of the 
village and its conservation area.
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